TOWN BEACH POLICY ADDENDUM

To the citizens of Otisfield, as per unanimous vote by the Board of Selectmen's July 20, 2011 meeting: There are <u>not</u> to be any organized gatherings other than Town sponsored events, to be held at our Town Beach on Pleasant Lake. Nor shall there be any cook-outs allowed involving grills due to the liability & of varying Fire Class Code days. Only two (2) guest passes shall be issued, and in effect, at any given time. This is to insure the safety and fairness to all our residents.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.